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Reference:   FOI.1621.19 

Subject:    Communications with Juul 

Date of Request: 2 October 2019 
 

Requested 
 
Please send me all meetings, communication and internal discussions between your trust's board 
members, tobacco cessation teams and doctors working on smoking-related diseases with Juul, a 
leading e-cigarette company, in the past 2 years 

 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health confirms there has been no communication with Juul during the 2 
years prior to of your request, therefore we are unable to provide any information in relation to your 
request. 
 

 


